
 
HELP WANTED 

The Village of Marblehead, Ohio is accepting applications for a part-time Police Patrol 
Officer.  Applicants must be O.P.O.T.A certified, at least 21 years of age, and have a valid driver’s 
license. Application deadline is no later than April 30, 2022.  
 
Application form and job description are available by calling or emailing Fiscal Officer Rhonda 
Sowers, 419-798-4074, marblehead.ohio@cros.net or Police Chief Kenn Thellman at 419-798-
5881, marbleheadpolice@cros.net.  
 
Village of Marblehead is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


